
Check us
out on
Facebook!

A special THANK YOU to Sue Payne,
Cathy Piper, Rev. Don, Carl Perry,
David Welday, Ralph Smith, John,
Melanie and Emily Gladden and others
for planting this years 45 geraniums and
helping to keep church grounds clean
and looking great!
A BIG THANK YOU to AMY BARR
for providing such beautiful plants. 
What a colorful addition to our
church’s landscape and something
great for the community to see.

COFFEE CLUB MEETS ON JUNE 3RD @ 10:00 A.M.

The Deadline for the 
JULY Newsletter is 
WEDNESDAY, 6/24/24! 
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An update on Seville UMC exploring the Simplified 
Accountable Structure Model (S.A.S.)

SAVE THE DATE JUNE 29th  9 a.m. -11 a.m.
This is a process that will involve multiple conversations
over the next six months as we learn more and have
discussions.  
At the Town Hall meeting, the Simplified Accountable
Structure was introduced to those attending. The new
structure would consist of a Governance Board and
Teams for all the inner workings of the church. Each team
would  be responsible for seeing their work done. 
We are looking for members of the church who would
like to be part of a Discernment team. Videos on the  
SAS training and the Cohort meetings are available for any
member interested in being part of the Discernment team.
The videos can be watched as a group or individually. 
We are also looking at putting together a Prayer team. 
Our church has many great prayer warriors, please 
consider being part of the prayer team. Our coach for this
discernment is Reverend Jeffery Croft. 
He has offered to come on Saturday June 29 from 9-11
to discuss SAS with the congregation. All are welcome
and encouraged to attend. 
                                                Thank you Bobbi Placke

As a reminder, Vacation Bible
School will take place at Seville UMC

the week of June 17th -June 21st

“Two kinds of gratitude: The sudden kind we feel for what we take; the
larger kind we feel for what we give.”    – Edwin Arlington Robinson



As a reminder! The
Seville Yard Sale

Weekend is            
(June 14-15)  

Congratulations Madeline!!

Congratulations, Madeline Grey,
Cleveland State University Bachelors
of science in nursing student and
daughter of Brian and Hilary Grey and
Granddaughter of Carol and Courtney
Harlan  recently participated in a
“Pinning Ceremony.”  This ceremony
signifies the completion of a specific
level of education and official
initiation into the profession of
nursing!!!

The Bibles & Burritos Dinner is cancelled in June!

Great Things Are Happening 
                                   At Seville UMC!

Dates to Remember!
Yellow roses are universally known as symbols of friendship,

people give them to each other to celebrate
 the love between two good friends. 

Coffee Club Starts Up Again! June 3rd
Monday 10:00 a.m. -1:30 p.m. Come and
enjoy refreshments, conversation, cards,
Bingo and hear a presentation on
Parkinson’s. Lunch costs is $4.50 per
person. We will serve ham & cheesy
potatoes, cole slaw, angel food cake and
strawberries.  See you there!
Contact Mary Oberli with questions.

Food Pantry Evening  Monday,            
June 3rd 6-7 p.m.
Contact Rev. Tammy with questions.

Trustee Meeting June 10th 7 p.m.
Contact Wendel or Carl with questions.

Joy Caring Group, June 11th, Tuesday         
Family Picnic at Bise Home 5:30 p.m. 
Contact Joan Bise with questions. 

This is a great opportunity to park cars
bringing in additional funds for the church. 
funds raised support the Matthew 25
Coalition.  We need volunteers!  
Contact John Gladden with questions.

Food Pantry Weekend Saturday, 
June 15th 10 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Contact Rev. Tammy with questions.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
STARTS: June 17th through June 21st
5:15 p.m. -8:30 p.m.
Contact Valerie Welday with questions.

UWIF Meeting June 18th 7 p.m.
 “Garden Party” The Perry’s
Contact Kelly K. or Mary O. with questions. 

LUNCH BOX Delivery Friday on 
June 28th around noon.
Contact Lea Ewing with questions.

SAVE THE DATE! S.A.S. Meeting on
Saturday June 29th 9 a.m. -11 a.m. led by
Discernment Coach, Rev. Jeffery Croft.

Thank you to all who are involved in the Lunch
Box program.  We really enjoy all the meals. 
Dale and Tudy! 

"Thank you to everyone for their cards  and well
wishes following my surgery.  God is good.” 
                                                     Pam Mullin                                

Congratulations Aubrea-Kate Harlan
on her graduation from the Medina
County Career Center and Medina
High School with a major in Allied
Health & Pre-Nursing. 

Congratulations Aubrea-Kate!!

Aubrea is the daughter of Benjamin and the late
Samantha Harlan and the granddaughter of Carol &
Courtney Harlan. She plans to continue her education at
Bowling Green State University. 

See more graduates on pg. 8.
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A WORD FROM OUR
REVEREND... Reverend Donald Kuntz
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Many of us love the hymn “Here I Am, Lord” (UMH 593) “I have heard you calling in the night. I will go
Lord, if you lead me. I will hold your people in my heart.”

Dan Schutte the author/composer was a Roman Catholic monk, and he faithfully follows the story in Isaiah,
of Isaiah’s call and pledge to serve. Isaiah had a vision of God in God’s throne room (Isaiah 6) with all the
sights and sounds and smells that could overpower a person. We usually don’t see that many angels at one
time. Isaiah recognizes that he is an unholy person standing in the presence of a holy God. The seraphim
have a remedy for that, Isaiah’s lips are scorched with a coal from the fire on the sacrificial altar. This touch
softens Isaiah up and he is ready to say yes. We think most people respond like Isaiah: “Sure, I’ll help; send
me.”  Yet for every Isaiah, there are several Moses, and a few Jeremiahs; people who are resistant to the call
of God to serve. Jeremiah says “no I can’t go, I’m only a youth.” This doesn’t give him a deferment or
exemption and he has to go anyway. He does not prolong the struggle with God.

The Moses story is probably a meshing of two or more older sources, so some things get repeated and said
twice. Moses strings out his resistance. “Who am I, that GOD should send me?” Yet, “what if...?” and “but
suppose...?” then he gets down to "I’m not really a good public speaker," and “hey God, I really think you
should send somebody else.” (Exodus 3:11-13; 4:1-13.) God doesn’t allow Moses to waste much more, and
in 4:19, the word is “GO!” (I guess God’s patience has its limits.)

How does God get through to us as individuals and as a community of the church, to get us up out of our
comfortable chairs and into the game? Maybe we need the sound effects, the lighting effects, and the stage
crew to make God’s draft notice compelling. Maybe we all need the hot coal treatment. In our UM Hymnal
we read the baptismal vows, (p.34):  “Do you renounce the spiritual forces of wickedness, reject the evil
powers of this world and repent of your sin?” “Do you accept the freedom and power God gives you to resist
evil, injustice and oppression in whatever forms they present themselves?” “Do you confess Jesus Christ as
your Savior, put your whole trust in his grace, and promise to serve him as your Lord, in union with the
church which Christ has opened to people of all ages, nations and races?”

Evil powers abound. The wickedness of human trafficking and wage slavery are still with us and in some
little ways we profit from them every day. The injustice of public school funding determines people’s
standard of living for decades to come. Our society has set up structures so people do not have equal access
to the courts or to medical care. People are limited by tiers and economic constraints. Some insurance plans
offer access to wider ranges of procedures and medications. Increasingly the for-profit insurance system is
becoming the problem rather than the solution.  

We need to hear a divine wake-up call to follow Jesus into the uncomfortable places to begin  setting things
right. We were well trained in Sunday School and church from a young age to know the difference between
right and wrong. We need to hear God calling in the night, calling us to bring more justice and righteousness,
so God’s will is done “on earth as it is in heaven."

“He has told you, O man, what is good; and what does the Lord require of you but to do justice, 
and to love kindness, and to walk humbly with your God?” (Micah 6:8). 



Cameroon is a wonderful, beautiful place. Very different from what we
know, yet so lovely in its uniqueness. We served as a relational team,
strengthening the relationship and building the relationship so that teams
can serve there in the future. Cameroon UMC is a district of the Cote
d’Ivoire Conference.
     
                                                              We visited the construction site 
                                                              for the new Ebenezer Community 
                                                              UMC building. The foundation has
                                                              been started and will continue as  
                                                              funds are available. The plan is to
                                                              complete the foundation and 
                                                              ground level for the congregation
                                                              to move here as the  upper levels 
                                                              are being built. The land purchased
                                                             for the new church will include a 
                                                             parsonage. 

                                                             Next, we visited the current church
                                                             space for Ebenezer Community 
                                                             UMC. This is a small rented space. 
                                                             It is vibrant and welcoming and 
                                                             filled with the Holy Spirit.   The
                                                             current landlord has asked the
                                                             church to find another space, which
is why the new church construction project is so important. This is where
our meeting with church leadership was held.

This group of amazing pastors and church leaders gathered to learn about
Global Ministries and UMVIM. Some traveled eight hours to be with us. 
They heard 
about how 
U.S. teams can 
partner with 
them and how 
they might
serve in 
their own 
communities. 

Isaiah 58:10 God's call is to do both! When we feed the hungry, we give of
ourselves personally and then our lives shine in dark places. Our needs are also
met 'like a watered garden, like a spring of water, whose waters do not fail' 

The Church in Mission
                       Reverend Tammy Kuntz
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The clinic shown above was getting
started with the help of a physician
from the government. The plan is to
provide care monthly as doctors are
available. This is the site where
medical teams will serve. The
building includes a triage area,
waiting room, provider space, lab,
pharmacy, and a room for patients to
stay overnight for monitoring if
necessary.  Stephen Sandlund was on
the team. He is a nurse practitioner
and will lead the first medical team.
Here he is shown below meeting with
the local doctors. 

Cameroon is a wonderful, beautiful place. . .



The Church in Mission Continued . . .
                       Reverend Tammy Kuntz
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After the training and time with district leaders, 
we enjoyed sightseeing. We visited the Reunification
Memorial. Cameroon was a German protectorate. After World War 1, the country was
divided between France in the north and the United Kingdom in the South. The two
regions were reunited in 1961. Yaoundé is the capital city with over two million
people. It covers 70 square miles and is surrounded by seven mountains. 

The Ebenezer Community UMC farm consists
of two small patches of land. Casava is the 
main crop this year. Due to the lack of rain,
maize will not grow well. Pastor Ndobe and
his son currently manage the farm. 

The national church is the site of the district office 
and the church served by District Superintendent 
Ekoka. We were served a meal and greeted by 
members of the congregation. This church was built with grant funding from
Global Ministries. The land purchased is large enough for a clinic and a school as
the church expands into its vision of being a place for the entire community.

The Bitame Lucia School is a site for children age 2-18. The
children were taking their final exams as we visited. We heard about
the work of Purity, the Global Missions Fellow who was assigned to
the school for the past two years. 

Our time concluded with worship at Ebenezer Community UMC. It was a
weekend of celebration of cultures of Cameroon. Everyone wore traditional
dress from their region. It was a beautiful expression of the country and the
connection of the United Methodist Church. We were gifted with traditional
dress of the Yaoundé region.  See more photos taken from our mission in
Cameroon on the next page.

You can support any of these projects of the UMC in Cameroon through the
advance #00344A at https://umcmission.org/advance-project/00344a/. 



More Photos to Share and Other Things Happening at UMC

The beautiful people of Cameroon  . . . Rev. Tammy is in the third row below.
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                                       SEVILLE ANTIQUE CAR               
             SHOW- June 24th 

Seville UMC will provide a boxed lunch for the Antique
Car Show on Monday June 24th!  The UWIF will prepare
and provide the boxed lunch and will oversee the event. 
Lunch will be served at noon in Fellowship Hall.  Any
additional help is welcomed on that day!  Reach out to
Mary Oberli if you have interest!  
Our parking lot will be filled with great automobiles. This
is a low impact fundraiser as we support our community. 

Thank you to the UMM for the lovely dinner
served for the All Daughter’s Banquet. on May
21st.  In the July 2024 newsletter we will feature
pictures from the All Daughter’s Banquet as we

express our gratitude further.
Our JUNE 18th meeting location is undecided 
yet due to VBS week.  We will find a place to

gather to hear the Perry’s Program: 
“Garden Party: Gardening  & Farm Market “

Hostess: Joyce Milota & Chris Wotowiec

OUTREACH:
We are trying to firm up a “Visitation Program” for the church.  It is important to be a part of all 
church member’s lives. The children are also part of the church and we want to propose a new “Incentive
Program.”  More about this to come in July’s newsletter.  Contact Mary Oberli with questions. 



First Tuesday Kuntz
Second Tuesday Perry
Third Tuesday Ewing
Fourth Tuesday Rhoads
Fifth Tuesday Freeland
Bagel slicers and bread packers -                                                
Sandy Bridenthal, Sherry Armstrong and                                         
others all assist. Contact us if you can help with this ministry
or if you would be able to help us pick up bread and
pastries as needed!  Thank you volunteering your time!!!

Did you know that for the
month of May Seville

Food Pantry served 45
families in need?   132

people and 11 new
families in total were
served.  Thank you to

ALL those who support
the food pantry.

Birthdays  
1--Richard Demastes 80+
4-Liisa Coldiron
14-Cindy Gubics
19-Pam Mullin
19-Ben Gommel
21-Velvet Eby

Juanita Peery
Charles Tamblyn 
Vickie Fortney 
Taki Sachtouris, Friend of Donna
Drockton
Lori Adkins, Friend of Donna
Drockton
Linda Porter’s son Tim, Friend of
Phyllis Jadosh
Charlotte & Richard Eisenbrei (Carol
Harlan’s parents) 
Hank Herbst, Cathy Piper’s brother
Lori Morris 
Amber Conway, Sue Payne’s
daughter
Troy Jarvis
Steve Barr, Louise Barr and family
Bailey Freeland
Ester Puglisi
Lori Skelton 
The Plumer family (Jeff)
Lillian Gelmas, Chris Wotowiec’s
mother
Marvin Lambert and family
Luci 
Jerry Ross
Betty Perry
Pray for peace around the world:  
Ukraine, & the Middle East. 
Unspoken Concerns & those 
suffering from mental illness and
homelessness. 

News You Can Use...
Please
pray for:

Bread and Pastries Pickup

Anniversaries

The value of persistent prayer is not that God will hear us,             
but that we will finally hear God."

Birthdays 
22-Tom Bridenthal
23-Neil Whitesell
24-Janet Gommel
24-Virginia Doty
29-Paul Oberli 80+

1-Barry & Sue Frey
5-Pam & Jim Mullin
8-Brittany & Brenton Kimble
10-Ruthie & Donald Trigg
18-Valerie & David Welday
19-Tonya & Matt Swain

22-Joe & Virginia Doty
27-Mary & Richard Demastes
29-Joan & Roy Bise
29-Kathy & Dean Stutzman
30-David & Doris Watkins

We are looking for extra drivers for Panera runs (Tuesday
evening or first thing Wednesday am) If someone is
unavailable that week to pick up the pastries, we would
reach out to you as a back-up driver.  Contact Rev. Don if
you have interest in being listed as a back -up driver.

A PIE SOCIAL: will take place on August 4th @ 5 PM in the
side yard of the church.  Bring your favorite PIE TO SHARE & a
LAWN CHAIR!  Ice cream and beverages will be furnished by
the Family Life Committee. 7

FAMILY LIFE: We would like to thank everyone for being 
 part of the Potluck on May 5th... Lots of great cooks!



Clean up
weekend and

Geranium
Sunday brought
a lot of church

members
together to
beautify the

church grounds.  
Thank you to all

those who
tolerated the hot

weather and
came out to

help!  

Congratulations Sean L. Payn!

Congratulations, Rebekah Lynn
Gordon!  She is a graduate from
Magnificat High School.  She
plans on attending the University
of Cincinnati to study Chemical
engineering/BioChem.  Rebekah
is the granddaughter of 
Wendel & Darla Payn.
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Special THANKS & Congratulations!

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE UMM
MOTHER’S DAY MAKE-AND TAKE EVENT ON MAY 4TH

Thank you to those who brought in their BEST
dishes for our Potluck Dinner & Town Hall
Meeting on May 5th!

Congratulations Rebekah L. Gordon!

Congratulations, Sean Lee
Payn!  He is a graduate of
Wadsworth High School. 
 He has been accepted into 
the U.S. Navy as a Special
SEALs Operative and will
begin his training soon. 
Sean is the grandson of
Darla & Wendel Payn and
also the grandson to
Pamela Payn.



ALZHEIMER’S 
AND DEMENTIA...

Nearly 7 million
Americans are living with
Alzheimer's. ...
Alzheimer's disease was
the fifth-leading cause of
death among people age
65+ in 2021.
Health and long-term
care costs for people
living with dementia are
projected to reach $360
billion in 2024 and nearly
$1 trillion in 2050.

Do you know someone with
dementia or Alzheimer’s?  
Phyllis Jadosh is in the
process of raising funds for
the 2024 Alzheimer’s Walk. 
Any donation big or small is
appreciated. Go to this link to
make your donation or click
on the QR code below.  Our
team is called, The Wooster
Alliance Team -where Kathy
Smith and I in raising funds
and awareness, Thank you! 
Phyl

https://act.alz.org/site/TR/
Walk2024/OH-
GreaterEastOhio?
team_id=876920&pg=tea
m&fr_id=17843

East Ohio Annual Conference Mission Collection 
Sending Hope and Empowerment Around The World and

Around The Corner

We began collecting items for Midwest Mission during the 2024
Conference.  These life-changing items will go to people in need, both
globally and locally.  Join us in making a difference here in Ohio!

WHAT TO COLLECT:  HOME CARE KITS = liquid household cleaner
56-80 oz. (no spray bottles), dish soap 42-64 oz., liquid laundry detergent
100-150 oz. total, 1 scrub brush, and 1 -5 gal. round bucket w/resealable lids.

PERSONAL DIGNITY KIT= 1 hand towel -(no kitchen towels,) 1
washcloth- (no dishcloths),1 toothbrush (no multi-packs), 1 bar soap 3-4 oz., 1
shampoo 12-19 oz., 1 deodorant 2-3 oz (stick, roll-on, or pump), 1 lotion 8-10
oz., one 1 gal. w/resealable plastic bag, $2 monetary donation for toothpaste
and carrying bag.

DROP OFF DETAILS:  The Midwest Mission Truck will be located at the
John S. Knight Center in Akron (in the parking lot on S. Broadway St.) on
Thursday JUNE 13th from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. and on JUNE 14th from 8 a.m. to
1:30 p.m.  Find Kit Lists and instructions at midwestmission.org/kits

https://www.eocumc.com/eoac23/midwestmission.html 9

More Things To Know

of her local newspaper with a column idea. She wasn't sure if he'd go for it, so she even offered
to write daily articles for free for 30 days.  “Hints from Heloise” premiered at that time and the
rest is history.

Hints from Seville UMC Heloise

Recently, at the Craft Bazaar Group meeting women exchanged tips that were helpful in addressing some
household problems.  Darla Payn was talking about cleaning baseboards in her home and then she shared a tip she
learned from a friend, Jo Kelly.  This tip is helpful if guests are coming.  Simply pour some Murphy’s®  Oil Soap
in the kitchen drain and run very hot water over it.  It will release a fresh scent as guests arrive.  Thanks Darla!

Birthday & Anniversary Wishes:
Beginning in June 2024 we will start to send out personal Birthday and /or
Anniversary Greetings to those that we have an email address on file.  We

will email the greeting in order to keep costs down.  If we have your
email address on file, this gives us the opportunity to acknowledge

“YOU” and your special day and /or your special anniversary event.

Here’s another tip using Murphy’s Oil Soap: Combine Murphy® Oil Soap with               
rubbing alcohol, water, cooking oil and lemon juice to make a natural form of
insect repellent for landscaping and gardens.  Look for more Heloise Hints
submitted by  Seville church members in future newsletters.  SUBMIT any other
household Heloise Tips to Seville UMC c/o the front office or email to
sevumccarol@aol.com

In February 1959, Heloise Bowles went to the editor



                                                        Worship Looking ahead
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Hymns 10:45 Hymns 10:45 Hymns 10:45Hymns 10:45
#451 “Be Thou My Vision”
419 “I am Thine, O Lord”
408 “The Gift of Love”

514 “Beams of Heaven as I Go”
384  “Love Divine, All Loves
Excelling”
140 “Great is Thy Faithfulness”

Greeters/Ushers
8:30 Roseanne &             
Craig Wood
10:45 Ginnie & Jim Demo

Greeters/Ushers
8:30  Jean Eby &               
Theresa Naftzger
10:45 Melanie &
John Gladden

Greeters/Ushers
8:30 Nancy & Kevin Barr
10:45  Kris & Carl Perry

Greeters/Ushers
8:30 Roseanne &              
Craig Wood
10:45 Darla &            
Wendel Payn

Liturgist
8:30 - Bobbi Placke
10:45 - Bailey Freeland

Liturgist
8:30 -Bobbi Placke
10:45 - Helen Angell

Liturgist
8:30-Brian Greer
10:45 -Dave Welday

Liturgist
8:30 - Heather Cottingham
10:45 - Melanie Gladden

Communion Steward:      8:30 Roseanne Wood  and 10:45 Beth Meadows

Counter-Helen Angell Counter-Carol Harlan Counter-Janet Gommel Counter-Melanie Gladden

June 9
3rd Sunday After Pentacost

June 16
4th Sunday After Pentacost
                          Father’s Day

June 23                    
5th Sunday After Pentacost

June 2 
2nd SundayAfter Pentacost

Communion

Scripture
Psalm 139 (UMH 854)
1 Samuel 3:1-10 p. 215
Mark 2:23-3:6 p. 813

Scripture
Psalm 138 (UMH 853)
1 Samuel 8:4-20 p. 218
[11:14-15]
Mark 3:20-35 p. 814

Scripture
Psalm 72 (UMH 795)
1 Samuel 17:32-49 p. 227
Mark 4:26-34 p. 815

Scripture
Psalm 9:9-20 (UMH 744)
1 Samuel 17:32-49 p. 228
Mark 4:35-41 p. 816

The folks at Flat Rock appreciate our generosity ...
Seasonal and regular items are needed.  Your support means a lot! There are flyers posted
at each of the church entrances listing the items needed.  As an example:  outdoor fun 
equipment, skin and dry skin body lotion, dish soap and more.  Donations can be picked up at
Seville UMC by Rose Darling as these items are collected.  If there are questions call or
email Rose at 330-639-5378 or Rdarling@flatrockhomes.org.

June 30th 6th Sunday After Pentecost    
8:30 Liturgist: Jerrica Pawlus & Ushers:Nancy & Brian Greer  
10:45 Liturgist: Bailey Freeland & Ushers: Sandy Bridenthal & Beth Meadows Counter: Carol Harlan
Scripture:  Psalm 130 (UMH 848) 2 Samuel 1:1 17-27 p. 240, Mark 5:21-43  p.                                                                  
Hymns: 8:30  From The Faith We Sing Hymnal - I've Got Peace Like A River, I Will Call Upon The Lord, You Are
My Hiding Place, Cares Chorus, and Lord Be Glorified
Hymns: 10:45  141 “Children of the Heavenly Father”, 273 “Jesus’ Hands Were Kind Hands”, and 427 “Where Cross
the Crowded Ways of Life” verses 1, 3, 5,                                                                               

Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30 Hymns 8:30
For This One Reason
The Lord Is My Light        
To the Lamb   
I Surrender All   
Stretch Out Your Hands 

From The Faith We Sing Hymnal 
They'll Know We Are
Christians by Our Love
Over My Head
May You Run and not be
Weary
Where the Spirit of the Lord Is
The Trees of the Field

We Choose The Fear of the Lord
Thy Word
Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus
Let There Be Love
Freely, Freely

The Battle Belongs To The
Lord
Seekers Of Your Heart
 In His Presence
 In His Time
 Let There Be Love

454 “Open My Eyes, That I may
See”
593  “Here I Am, Lord”
707 “Hymn of Promise”

110 “A Mighty Fortress is our
God”
377 “It is Well with My Soul”
512 “Stand By Me”



More Second Mile Giving items highlighted:

Give online thru our website   https://
www.seville-umc.org/
Just click the donate button or mail a
check directly to the church.  Send a
check thru your online banking system
(you can even set it up to send recurring
checks. We value you and your support of
Seville UMC! Your Finance Committee
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Scan here with your
smartphone camera
to make a payment

electronically
through Vanco

Online Giving at

www.https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z6HA/home

Summer is here and it will get hot! If you would like to help us with summer "cooling"
costs, simply note summer cooling costs as your second mile giving offering.  

MAY Finance 

From the Finance Committee:
As of May 31, 2024

General Fund Giving   
Blessings Dinner              
Second Mile                         
Building/Maintenance        
Total Giving                       

Expenses thru 5/31/24  
                                                

From the Finance Committee:
Through May, giving has kept pace with
expenses and we are $814 ahead of expenses!
Giving is $4,000 more than at this point last year
and with increased 2024 expenses, this is good
news. As we head into the summer months, your
regular giving will assist us in keeping up with
these expenses and is greatly appreciated.
We value you and your support of Seville UMC!
Thank you for all you do!

ANOTHER WAY THAT YOU CAN HELP:  Donna Drockton is collecting plant containers for
planting herbs and other seedlings.  She will make up these planters or mini gardens and bring them
in to the church for those who come to the Seville Food Pantry. If you can help by bringing in empty

pots,  please call Donna if you are interested in assisting her.  (562-618-5527)

If you are still interested in being part of the 200 YEAR celebration planning
committee for the church, please let Bette Smith or Mary Oberli know soon.

$63,013
  $1,339
    $ 400

     $ 937 
$65,689

  $64,875 

                 $814           

https://www.seville-umc.org/
https://www.seville-umc.org/
https://www.seville-umc.org/


Scan here to view
the Calendar

Online

JUNE 2024

Seville United Methodist Church
74 W. Main St.; PO BOX 32
Seville, OH 44273

Our Sunday Morning Schedule:
8:30 AM Praise Worship
9:30 AM Sunday School
10:45 AM Traditional Worship & Online Streaming

Food Pantry Items of the Month:

Scan here with your smartphone
camera to make a payment

electronically through Vanco

Online Giving at 
www.https://secure.myvanco.com/L-

Z6HA/home

Cereal, Oatmeal & Other instant breakfast items

Consider extending an invitation to the next person that God
intentionally places in your life.  Ask this person to join you and
others at the next Sunday service or the next upcoming UMC event
or meeting.  Keep spreading the word....

Share A Laugh! 
Make Someone Smile Today!

Happy Father’s Day on June 16th to the dads out there!




